Surrey Ridge Association
Board of Directors Meeting

August 19, 2018
The meeting of the Board of Directors convened at 8:00 AM at the residence of Susan and John Picon at 9983 N Heather Dr., Castle Rock, CO 80108.  Board members present were Kevin Klimek, John Picon, Drew Goodyear, Josh Gonzales and Joel Schneider.
Kevin had prepared an agenda for the meeting.  Items discussed, referenced or a determination made…

· A discussion on transition of duties from previous Board to the current Board including…
· Another trip to the bank to reinstate Greg on the checking account

· Filing the annual report for the Surrey Ridge Association on or before September 30, 2018.  Greg filed the annual report.  A cop of the Certificate of Good Standing is attached.

· Annual Meeting – 2018 – Beth had noted for the Board that she had forwarded the annual meeting minutes that will need to be approved at the 2019 annual meeting.  Copy to be attached to these minutes.
· It was noted that Travis Reeder had been handling the website and had forwarded access information including passwords.  Josh was going to contact Travis on any follow-up!
· Neighborhood Maintenance – there was a discussion and agreement that the Park was in great need of mowing and general clean-up.
· It was agreed that the Board would hire Brad Dawson to mow as needed as determined by the board.

· Kevin was going to walk the area with Brad to cover needed areas of concern.

· Weed control – question had been raised by Connie on weed control.  There was some question on real issue so Drew was going to follow-up w/Connie!

· Equestrian Update – John W summarized a discussion on the cleanup of the Equestrian and trail areas.  The areas needed plowing and weeding, 3 inches of dirt, general trail cleanup and trail opening.

· John – will write-up a plan and present/discuss with affected neighbors   

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM
